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Dear Year 5 Parents, 

                    On Wednesday, March 14th we will be launching our very first Book Event 

in connection with The National Literacy Trust’s: Young Reader’s Programme. 

      This is a fantastic opportunity for us all to promote the enjoyment of reading – not only 

at school - but also at home. 

   Through the N.L.T.’s Young Reader’s Programme, every child in Year 5 has been given the 

opportunity to choose a new book that they would like to read, and also add to their own 

personal collection at home. 

    During the morning of Wednesday, March 14th we are hoping to create a fabulous reading 

environment in Year 5 where by the children can enjoy reading their new books, whilst also 

taking part in a range of reading related activities. 

   If possible, we would like all of the Year 5 children to come to school wearing something 

‘comfortable’ - in the style of a ‘sleepover costume’ ready to settle down and enjoy a really 

good book. Some of the staff are even thinking of bringing in their slippers to wear! 

    Hot chocolate, water and marshmallows will also be available for the children to enjoy 

whilst they are reading. Please note that all drinks and marshmallows will be provided and 

supervised by an adult at all times. 

    If you would prefer your child not to have any of the Cadbury’s hot chocolate and/or287 

marshmallows, please can you inform your child’s class teacher by completing the reply slip 

below. 

   Please do not hesitate to contact the Year 5 Team if you have any questions or concerns.  

   Yours Sincerely, 

The Year 5 Team 

Reply Slip 

Name of Child                                      Class 

I/We do/do not give consent for my/our child to have any hot chocolate/marshmallows on 

Wednesday, March 14th 2018. 

Signed _______________________ 

           

   

 


